
From: Rod Harvey

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox

Subject: No Incinerator at Tarago

Date: Saturday, 3 December 2022 2:11:44 PM

To whom it may concern

I am writing to express my objection to an incinerator in Tarago.

I live in Bywong, 25 km from Tarago, with my wife and 2 young children. One of whom is an asthmatic. It is

hard enough keeping him breathing with clean air. Pollutants that may be be exhausted from the burning of

Sydney’s rubbish will almost certainly harm him, or at the least, make it hard to live in this area.

I strongly object to Veolia, or anybody else burning Sydney’s garbage and pumping it into our pristine

environment.

Burn Sydney’s garbage in Sydney, if it’s clean enough to do so, not in our area.

Yours sincerely

Harvey family

Bywong, NSW, 2621.

Sent from my iPad


